## City of Cheviot Public Hearing Tuesday, January 19, 2021

The Public Hearing was called to order by Council President Mark Waters at 7:03PM. Mr. Waters explained that the purpose of the hearing was to entertain public comment concerning the JEDD with Green Township for the new Hampton Inn Hotel. This is the 7<sup>th</sup> JEDD Cheviot has entered into with Green Township.

Most council members were in attendance, along with Mayor Keller, Safety Services Director Tom Braun and Law Director Kim Rohr who attended via Zoom.

Bill Monnier, of the Cheviot Gazette, asked who is affected by the JEDD. It was explained that only those persons employed at the location of the Hampton Inn will be required to pay the 2%.

Seeing no further discussion, Mr. Waters closed the hearing at 7:20PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jenny Eilermann Clerk of Council